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                        TASMANIAN SQUASH RACQUETS ASSOCIATION 
Extraordinary meeting  
by phone link 4th June 2020
Covid19 Safety Plan

Present: Kent Harbutt, Michael Brown, Di Kinghorn, Robert Clyde, Julie Smith-Kingston, Pam Bailey. 

Health and Safety Plan for Squash Centres
This meeting was called to discuss the situation after the lockdown procedures put in place by both Federal and State governments. 

All documentation regarding a Safety Plan for sporting facilities have to be approved and implemented. 

The present document is the ACT plan, used as a reference, has been submitted to Tas Sport and Rec as a matter of urgency. It will be reviewed when State stage 3 conditions apply. 
In the meantime because the deadline for a plan was brought forward, Kent hosted a centre management meeting to discuss the transition of the new lockdown procedures. Any problems with these guidelines, refer back to Kent. 

All centres, thus far, appear to be following the compliance provisions. Committees and managers for each centre will supervise the protocols. They need to be prepared for extra running costs due to cleaning etc.
Councils will preside over the centres in their respective localities and will give the final go ahead. Hopefully by July 13.
Coaches’ forum
Kent is keen to proceed with this forum scheduled for; 

26th July 2020 at Newstead Launceston 11am to 3pm. 

Committee members welcome.

Costs will be covered by Squash Tasmania using funding from a State Grant.

Jayden Watt (state coach) will lead the forum. 
Next Meeting 

June 28 at 7pm by phone.
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